
Shane Burpee
Brewer

Dear Senator Rafferty, Representative Brennan and Members of the Committee on 
Education and Cultural Affairs,
My name is Shane Burpee and I live in Brewer. I am writing to ask that you please 
remove homeschoolers from the language of both LD 1343 and LD 1426. Studies 
show that private home education is working well. Funding homeschoolers blurs the 
lines between private and public education, destroys the innovative spirit of the option
and is bound to introduce into the home the very problems that plague our public 
schools.
Sincerely, 
Shane Burpee


